Senator,

If an employer requires an employee to work or the government requires an
employee to work, they sure should be held liable if a person gets sick or dies!

This bill should be amended to clearly state that NO employee should lose their
job if they do not want to work in a dangerous environment during a pandemic!

If you have underlying health issues you should also not be required to work or be
fired!

None of you would work under this type of immunity!
Thank you,

Mr. Mitchell S. Sanderson



